
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19th April 2021 

Dear Parents,  

As you will probably be aware, we have been unable to complete our normal Music units so far this 

year as we would normally be learning the recorder. We have been unable to do this as guidelines 

prevented the playing of woodwind instruments in groups.  

As the restrictions in place for Covid-19 have begun to lift, our Music teachers have said they are able 

to teach recorder to the Year 3 children during the summer term.   

A risk assessment has been completed to ensure this is safe for all the children. Each child will be 

issued their own recorder, which will be kept in their own tray when not in use. The children will not 

bring their recorders home. Recorders have been sterilised to ensure they are safe. Where possible, 

outside spaces will be used to reduce the risk and when in class, only small groups will play at one 

time.  

This will begin on Tuesday 27th April.  

If you have any questions about this, please let me know and I can check with the Music teachers.   

 

Many thanks 

 

Miss Parker 

Lower Key Stage 2 Phase Leader 

 


